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with 

A TOUCH OF “GRACE” 

by Grace McGlothen 

Dear Readers 
Alas, Spring is here with 

all its majesty and beauty! 
We waited anxiously to see 
the grass with its rich ver- 

dancy, the beautiful flowers 
in bloom, the birds chirp- 
ing, the young and the old 
wearing their short-shorts, 
and families busying them- 
selves as they trim their 
yards to make the home 
attractive-which reminds 
me that I have a lot of 
gardening to do too. 

It was good to know that 

so many people went to 
church on last Sunday in 
observance of the Resur- 
rection of our Lord and 
Savior Jesus Christ, but 

why make it only once a 

year? I understood there 
was standing room only in 
all the churches. I can 

testify to that, because I 
saw the crowd at True Love 
Baptist Church last Sun- 
day. Unfortunately, or sad- 
ly enough, we will not see 

many of you in your pretty 
dresses and sharp suits un- 

til next Easter if you live. 
Amazing! Incredible! I just 
don’t get it. To the guilty 
ones I say, ‘come on’. This 
once-a-year trivia is not 

enough if you truly love 
Him. 
HAPPENINGS IN LAS VEGAS: 

This seems to be the 
year for honoring people. 
We are beginning to 

recognize the importance 
of letting people know how 
we feel about them while 
they can see, hear, and ap- 
preciate it, rather than to do 
nice things for them after 
they are gone. 

There was a testimonial 
held honoring Herman 
Moody at the Nucleus 
Plaza, a Tribute testimonial 
held at the Palace Station 
honoring Virginia Brewster 
and now the National 
Sorority of Phi Delta Kapp, 
Inc. is presenting their Se- 
cond Annual Testimonial 
Banquet honoring Mabel 
and David Hoggard, Sr., on 

Saturday, April 20, in the 
Union Plaza Hotel-Triple 
Crown Room. No-host 
cocktails from 6:00 to 7:00 
p.m., dinner from 7:00 to 
8:00 p.m., and a special 
program centered around 
the honorees will follow. 

To secure your tax 
deductible ticket which is 
$20.00 per person with the 
proceeds going towards 

scholarships and chapter 
projects, you may contact 

any of the following mem- 

bers of the sorority or 

call Debbie Franklin at 
876-4290, or your Banquet 
Chairperson, Grace 
McGlothen at 649-7174. 
Other sorority members 
are: Jessica Perkins, 
Claudette Whitson, Sim- 
mie Daniels, Joyce Wilson, 
Honorary Member Bobby 
Troutman, Gilda Austin, 
Lurlene Howard, Yolanda 
Arrington, B rend ia Crosby, 
Dorothy Powell, Winnie 
Palmer, Dorothy Roberts, 
Veoletta Hubbard, Quin- 
sella Rivers, and Shelia 
Gilchrist. 
DEEPEST SYMPATHY 

We want to express our 

deepest sympathy to the 
family of Dr. Thomas 
Wilson who passed on to 

glory while attending ser- 

vices at Desert Hills Bap- 
tist Church where he was 

a devout member. 
Dr. Wilson was also very 

well-known as a Professor 
of Education at the Univer- 
sity of Las Vegas-Nevada, 
Past President of the Las 
Vegas Association of Black 
School Educators, and col- 
umnist for the Las Vegas 
Sentinel-Voice newspaper. 

We will misssinging with 
him in the Black Educator’s 
choir. He has touched so 

many lives during his so- 

journ on this earth. 
Our deepest sympathy is 

extended to his lovely wife 
Kathlyn and family. 

Sad news has also 
reached Las Vegas concer- 

ning the recent demise of 
Henry Simmons, a former 
resident of Van Ert St. in 
North Las Vegas and hus- 
band of Lacyrene Sim- 
mons who is a recent 
retiree from the Clark 
County School District. 
Lacyrene was so happy 
when she left Las Vegas for 
Arkansas after remarrying 
Henry. They were living 
happily there. Incidentally, 

Henry Simmons had just 
retired about three days 
before he died in Arkansas. 
His death was a blow to his 
wife and family. His only 
brother is Fred Simmons, 
husband of Juanita Sim- 
mons of 1808 W. Nelson 
Street, North Las Vegas. 

One by one we must go, 
so it behooves each and 
everyone to be prepared. 
Be kind and loving one to 
the other. Obey the com- 

mandments and live 
peaceably with all men. 

May God comfort, bless 
and keep the bereaved 
family. 

Mayor Bradley wins L.A. race 

Mayor Tom Bradley won 

an unprecented fourth 
4-year term Tuesday, as 

chief executive of Los 

Angeles, the nation’s se- 

cond largest city. 

‘I ’ll be very pleased to be 
part of history’, Bradley told 
reporters after voting with 
his wife, Ethel. ‘I’ve enjoyed 
serving for the last 12 years. 
I look forward to my next ad- 
ministration.’ Bradley, one 

of the USA’s most popular 
black officials, defeated 
eight other candidates in 
the non-partisan mayoral 
race. Bradley, 67, a Demo- 
crat, needed at least 50 per- 

Mayor Bradley 

cent of the vote to avoid a 
runoff election in June. He 
captured approximately 
70% of the votes. 
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THIS WEEK’S 

Springfield 
Frozen 

SPECKLED BUTTER BEANS 

16 oz. pkg. $1.49 

Springfield 
Frozen 

STEW VEGETABLES 
16 oz. pkg. $1.49 

Brer Rabbit 

SYRUP 

24 oz. $2.51 

Nabisco 

CHEWY CHIPS AHOY 

Trial Size 29c 

Springfield 

SODA POP 

12 oz. can 25° 

7-UP 
2 litres 

$1.39 

Rex 

SAUSAGE 
IN OIL 

48 oz. can 

$4.39 

Fresh 

GROUND 
BEEF 

$1.19 lb. 

Fresh 

End Cut 

PORK CHOPS 

$1.69 lb. 

Hoffy 

SMOKED JOWLS 

$1.69 lb. 

Fresh 

PORK LIVER 

49c lb. 


